REMINDER



The guidelines from CT Department of Health advise testing for anyone who develops symptoms suggestive of COVID 19, regardless of vaccine status. Symptoms may appear 2-14 days after exposure to the Covid virus. Key symptoms include fever, cough, shortness of breath, loss of taste/smell. Any ONE of these symptoms is a reason to stay home and be tested.

If someone has any combination of nonspecific symptoms such as headache, sore throat, unusual fatigue, runny nose, muscle aches, nausea, vomiting or diarrhea, please stay home and get COVID tested.

Please report positive test results to your school nurse as soon as possible so contact tracing can be done.

Free testing is available six days a week (drive up) in Danbury without an appointment in one of the following locations:

Pat Waldron Building 118 Memorial Drive Danbury, CT 06810 Mondays: 3:00pm – 7:00pm Wednesdays: 3:00pm – 7:00pm

Saturdays: 10:00am - 2:00pm

PAL Building 35 Hayestown Road Danbury, CT 06810

Tuesdays: 10:00am - 2:00pm Thursdays: 3:00pm - 7:00pm

Fridays: 10:00am - 2:00pm

For more information, please call SEMA4 at (800) 298-6470 or the City of Danbury Department of Health and Human Services at (203) 797-4625

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to keep our students safe, healthy and in school!